
NEWS FROM YOUR ELKS MAJOR PROJECT . . . 

 

 

A coin a day so they can walk, talk, see and play! 

  

We are always very pleased with Ms. Mackay (Katie Mackay, Pediatric Vision 

Screener) and the service that she provides to our children.  Thanks also to the 

Elks for providing such a great service. 

 

* * * * * * * * * * 

 

 Brian (Brian Ferri-Taylor, Physical Therapist) has been an angel from 

above for all three of my children.  He’s worked with and wonderfully helped my 

14 year old, my 2¾ year old and currently my 10 month old.  He is kind and gentle 

to my children’s needs and moods. He’s always answering my questions, which I 

ask a lot of.  My children are everything to me and he’s been a help that I’ll 

never be able to thank enough.  He showed me what I can do also to help them, 

along with the physical therapy.   I’ll always and forever be grateful for Brian, 

and I will tell my children and all that listen (and they do listen) that Brian is 

the best and without him we would have been lost.  This program and Brian are 

very gracious and needed. I thank Brian and the Elks in my heart every time I 

see my children doing something other children do. 

 

* * * * * * * * * * 

 
 We enjoyed having Miss Holzhauser (Elizabeth Holzhauser, Pediatric Vision 

Screener) in our room.  She helped the children feel at ease.  The service showed 

that three children needed glasses and were able to get them.  I have seen an 

improvement in the children that were identified by her.  She is very welcome to 

come back next year. 

 

        * * * * * * * * * * 

 

 Denise (Denise Wilson, Physical Therapist) has gone above and beyond 

with Chase. She has offered many practical suggestions to help Chase with her 

physical needs as well as her problems with ADHD.  Chase can be difficult to 

deal with but Denise always works through any problems that may come up.  My 

girls love her, they always want a hug when she leaves. 

 

  


